
Would you like to help make homelessness rare and 
brief in our community? The Baltimore City Continuum 
of Care is seeking nominations for Board members!

The Board, made up of elected and appointed 
positions, acts on behalf of the full Continuum to 
provide direction and oversight.

Board Positions are open for election in the following categories: 

o At-Large Representatives: 3 positions

o Homeless & At-Risk of Homelessness Service Provider: 3 positions

o Homeless or Formerly Homeless Individual: 2 positions

o 1 dedicated to a survivor of Domestic Violence 

o Systems Leaders: 5 positions

o City Representative, nominated by the Mayor: 1 position

Requirements:

o Attend quarterly board and CoC meetings

o Participate in at least one committee or workgroup

o Serve a three-year term beginning January 2025

Complete the online nomination form by 

Friday, Nov. 8th

Elections will occur between 

Dec. 6 and 12, 2024 on Member365

Questions regarding Member365 registration status can be directed to 

Kate Calhoun: Katherine.Calhoun@baltimorecity.gov

https://baltimorecitycoc.member365.com/publicFr/form/index/cbdb0e85bd5ce325a250cfcb65a5a1bd6c60410a
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